
2011 ARIZONA DIVISION ANNUAL MEETING  
 

The 2011 season's Annual Meeting will be held during the Superior Open on July 23, 

2011. The meeting will be held at 1:00 PM at the tournament site, Superior High School 

in Superior, Arizona. For information on the tournament with directions to the site, please 

check the AskFred website 

(http://askfred.net/Events/moreInfo.php?tournament_id=15387). During this meeting, the 

election of Officers for the 2011-2012 fencing season will be held. All members of the 

Division who are 18 or older and who are on the USFA's membership list for the Arizona 

Division as of 7/22/2011 are eligible to vote in the elections.  

If an eligible voting member is unable to attend the meeting, s/he may elect to give a 

proxy to another eligible voting member of the Division. All proxy votes must be in 

writing and emailed or mailed back to the Secretary for validation prior to the meeting. 

The form for proxy voting is on the Division's website, under Documents.  

The proxy form may be mailed, scanned and emailed or sent as an email attachment to 

the Division Secretary. Both persons named on the proxy form must be voting members 

of the Arizona Division (18 years of age or older) and current USFA members in good 

standing as of 7/22/2011.  

 

Mailing Address for the Division Secretary:  

 

Dolly Donovan 

3013 E Eastland St  

Tucson AZ 85716  

 

email: djdonovan@netzero.net  

 

We look forward to seeing you at the tournament and the meeting.  

 

Your Division Officers:  

 

Rachelle Arama 

Nick Peron 

Dolly Donovan 

Daisy Flores  

 


